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The EPIC study of nutrition and health: will you help us again?

You may remember that about 15 years ago you kindly joined the EPIC study, and
about three years ago you should have received a follow-up questionnaire and a food
diary. The study has been hugely successful and has led to important publications

in the medical literature. Thank you for making this possible through your dedication
and enthusiasm. To find out further details of our publications, please visit our
website at www.epic-oxford.org.

We are writing to you now to invite you to help us again by filling in another follow-up
questionnaire. This is designed mainly to collect further information about your
current diet and other lifestyle factors. All information will be kept strictly confidential
and used only for medical research. Participants are free to withdraw from the study
at-any time.

We hope that you will fill in the questionnaire and send it back to us using the
freepost envelope enclosed. If you need assistance or have any query about
completing the questionnaire, please contact us at queries@epic-oxford.org or ring
us at 01865 289611.

Thank you again for your time and support, without which this research would be
impossible.
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